
 

Dear Families 

 

You are warmly invited to join us for a  

Post Adoption Lunch, 12-1pm  

on Monday 17th February 

in the school portacabin. 

 

Please come along to share your  

experiences and resources. To enable us to  

cater, please confirm your attendance with 

Mrs West on 07879 485 993  

diana.west@archibaldfirstschool.co.uk 

 

***Families and School Together*** 

 


